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Proposed revisions to APES 225 Valuation Services 
 

Accounting Professional & Ethical Standards Board Limited (APESB) is seeking feedback from 
members who provide valuation services, professional accounting bodies and other 
stakeholders on an exposure draft outlining proposed revisions to the existing APES 225 
Valuation Services (revised December 2015). 
 
The Exposure Draft 04/17 proposes to require communication of standard of value and its 
definition in the valuation report, and to include an example relating to the valuation of 
intellectual property in Appendix 1 of the Standard. 
 
To review a copy of the Exposure Draft please visit: www.apesb.org.au.  
 
Feedback on the proposed changes should be received by the APESB no later than 2 February 
2018. 
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